
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
Friday 7th June 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, we started our geography unit which fo-
cuses on the UK. In shared reading we were intro-
duced to key vocabulary that we will use next week.  

In maths, we started our new unit, negative num-
bers. We focused on understanding negative num-
bers and counting in 1s and multiples.  

In English, we started our non-fiction unit on bal-
anced arguments. After completing our own re-
search, we held class debates on whether screen use 
has an effect on children’s learning and wellbeing.  

Next week, we will recap previous knowledge  on tec-
tonic plates, terrain and climate zones and applied it 
to our knowledge of our own island! 

In maths,  we will  continue with negative numbers , 
but with a focus on comparing and ordering nega-
tive numbers and finding the difference.  

In English, we will continue writing effective sentenc-
es for our balanced argument, in preparation for 
writing our own balanced argument.  

Important Dates / Reminders 

7th June: 5Maple’s Burnham Grammar 
workshop 

10th June: Tate Modern trip 

17th June: Arts Week 

21st June: 5Ofili’s Burnham Grammar work-
shop 

5th July: 5Dawe’s Burnham Grammar work-
shop 

We took part in a class debate about screen 
time and wellbeing. 

 

Child of the week 

5Dawe: Sultan  5Maple: Oscar    5Ofili:  Zoya 

Word of the Week: rhythm 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com     01628 600300 

PSHRE Focus: In PSHRE this term,  we are on our last JIGSAW unit ‘Changing Me’ where we will learn about 
self-image, puberty and coping positively with change. Towards the end of the unit, we will start preparing 
ourselves for the year ahead by focussing on building healthy relationships and learning the skills required 

to develop resilience, assertiveness and self-respect. 


